
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 653 1996 - Email: ffn10@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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MAY 2022

SCHOOL HOUSE

Dates for the Diary:
FRIDAY 6TH MAY 2022 – EID PARTY

To celebrate the end of Ramadan - wear your best clothes, food testing and having a disco.  
10TH – 11TH MAY 2022 – PARENTS EVENING

Please book an appointment via Parenzone. 
20TH MAY 2022 – WORLD BEE DAY

We will be learning about the importance of bees and other bugs in our environment. 
We will also be introducing the children to some caterpillars, which we will be taking

care of over the next few weeks. 
29TH MAY 2022 – NATIONAL BISCUIT DAY

We will be making lots of tasty treats.
2ND-3RD JUNE– QUEEN’S PLATINUM JUBILEE

Nursery will be closed for the bank holiday. 

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING. 
The lambs and Ducklings have shown an interest in the farm animals, to extend this further we have been reading “Oh 
Dear” in which the children have been able to identify the animal by name or by sound. To continue our learning journey, 
we have been looking and talking about vegetables including carrots and potatoes and where they come from, we have 
used these for carrot painting and made a vegetable patch. The children have also enjoyed using the food box pictures 
to extend their learning while playing in the home corner.
The farmers children have enjoyed the introduction of our mini me’s to our small world area. Each child has their own 
mini version of themselves, which has allowed them to begin learning about similarities and different between 
themselves and their friends. We have been finding out how many children have blue and brown eyes or blond hair, 
counting them up and seeing who has the most. The children have also enjoyed using their characters to extend their 
play in the dolls house.  
In the Explorers the children have been taking parts in lots of activities to promote independence such as attempting to 
tie their own shoelaces and zipping up their own coats. The children have spent time learning what will be expected of 
them when they transition to school, looking at what their school uniform will look like and the structure of the school day. 

WHAT WE WILL BE DOING NEXT
In the Lambs and Ducks we will be identifying which colours the children know currently and supporting them to start 
identifying wider colours such as black and white. The Lambs room will be updating their black and white area. 
The Explorers and Farmers will be learning all about the body – what we need to stay 
healthy and what affect exercise has on the body. 


